
St Thomas CE (VC) Primary 

Newsletter 

19.07.2024 

Diary Dates 

• Tuesday 3rd September: school reopens for Y1-6 

• Wednesday 4th September: Reception Transition Day Group 1 

• Thursday 5th September: Reception Transition Day Group 2 

• Friday 6th September: all Reception children in school 

• Thursday 12th September: Class Photos 

Collective 
Worship 

Our collective worship this week: 
We celebrated our Dojo winners, our attendance 15-day challenge and our Dojo high 
scores! Congratulation Olympus. 
 

 
 

‘From Tiny Seeds Grow Mighty Trees’ 

FRIENDS 
OF 
ST 
THOMAS 

FOST would like to thank you for all your support this year and also to show you where we 
raised the money and what we spent it on.We hope you have a lovely summer and look 
forward to sharing our plans with you for next year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Headteacher’s  
Message 
 

 

 So long, farewell it’s time to say goodbye….. 
This newsletter is a bit different:  
As we reach the end of another school year, I am filled with a sense of pride and gratitude 
for the achievements and growth we have witnessed within our school community.  
 
I want to commend our students for their hard work, resilience, and dedication.  
 
To our parents and families thank you for your support and partnership. Your involvement 
and encouragement have been vital in ensuring that our students thrive both academically 
and personally. We value your contributions and look forward to continuing this 
collaborative journey in the coming year. 
 
Our dedicated staff deserve a special mention for their tireless efforts and commitment to 
providing an exceptional educational experience. Their passion for teaching and nurturing 
each student’s potential has been evident in every lesson and interaction.  
 
We are fortunate to have such an outstanding team of professionals. 
 
Have a wonderful summer. 

EYFS  
Thank you for a wonderful 
year in Reception. Have a 
wonderful summer and all 
the best! 
 
Miss Corbishley, Miss Stoker 
& the Reception team. 
 

Year 
1 

 

Thank you, Year 1 for a 
wonderful year. Have a great 
summer and wishing you all 
the best for Year 2.  

Mrs Littlewood and Miss 
Madigan. 

 



Year 2  
Thank you, Year 2 for a 
super year. We have made 
lots of memories this year 
that we hope will stay with 
you. We hope you all have a 
fantastic summer filled with 
fun, laughter and happiness. 
All the best in Year 3.  
 
Mrs Washington, Mrs 
McGregor and Mr Armitage 
 

Year 3  

Year 3 has been and gone and here we are on a lovely summer day thinking how quickly it 
seems to have flown by. The children should be proud of the work they have put in at the 
start of Key Stage 2, they have laid strong foundations to build on and achieve great success 
in the future.  

Have a lovely summer break, rest and recharge and come back ready for Year 4.  

 



Year 4 

 
Year 5 

 

 
Year 6 

Goodbye Year 6 

We wish you all 
the best! 

 

 

Have a 

wonderful 

Summer! 


